
 

   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
             
Ref: JS/07/02 
        
          21 June 2007 
 
          
   
   Letter from the Joint Secretaries of the SNCT 
 
     
Dear Colleague 
  
TEACHERS EMPLOYED IN ‘FORMER LIST D’ SCHOOLS 

 
The SNCT Handbook which comes into effect from 1 August 2007 applies to teachers 
employed by councils in ‘Former List D’ schools.  However, for some individuals, there 
may be other contractual arrangements which have been agreed in the past and have 
been maintained by mutual agreement and the SNCT Handbook does not overtake such 
arrangements. 
 
The allowances for Residential Special Schools apply to teachers employed in ‘Former List 
D’ Schools, Part 2, Section 1, paragraphs 1.9 and 1.10.  With respect to ‘Thirds in Charge’ 
the Residential Responsibility Allowance will be paid at 60% of the full allowance payable 
to a headteacher. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Joe Di Paola (Employers’ Side) 
Drew Morrice (Teachers’ Panel) 
Stephanie Walsh (Scottish Executive) 
 
Joint Secretaries 
 
 
To:    Chief Executives 
         Directors of Education 
         Directors of Personnel 
         Directors of Finance 
 

COSLA 
Rosebery House 
9 Haymarket Terrace 
Edinburgh 
EH12 5XZ 
T: 0131 474 9200 
F: 0131 474 9292 
E: Joe@cosla.gov.uk 

Teachers’ Panel 
46 Moray Place 
Edinburgh 
EH3 6BH 
T: 0131 225 6244 
F: 0131 220 3151 
E: dmorrice@eis.org.uk 

Scottish Executive Schools Directorate 
Teachers Division  
2A North Victoria Quay 
Edinburgh 
EH6 6QQ 
T: 0131 2440230 
F: 0131 244 0957 
E: Stephanie.walsh@scotland.gsi.gov.uk 


